Oregon has a total of 36 counties. Of these 36, 23 counties oppose this SB 941, this number is to include
the Sheriff Department's and the Police Department's. Testimonies in opposition of SB 941 far
outnumber testimonies in support of this Senate Bill.

To ignore the majority of Oregon Counties, Sheriff and Police Departments, and the majority of this
states citizens will be a crime onto itself.

| do not want our/your Oregon to be compared to the well publicized State of Colorado.

Thank You,

Guy M. Cordova



